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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

8th February 1915,

Dear 8ir,
M I have to acknowledge the receipt of your telegram
of this morning, reading as follows, vizj-

"ELFLEDA will olle@W®T Tinks crude oil of not

vanised plates be approved",
and with regard thereto I have wired you this afternoon, as
follows, vizj-
"ELFLEDA forward plan tanks in question".
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

L. C, A.I&Btad, E8Qey
CHRISTIANIA,



